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Recent highlights 

●​ The initial materials and rendering images have been shared with a small group of high school and district leaders for 
preliminary feedback. The materials and rendering images were also shared with the project oversight committee. 

●​ District leaders and Wold staff met with Northfield Tennis Association officers and a regional United States Tennis 
Association representative to discuss potential USTA and other grant funding to support the reconstruction and 
possible expansion of the high school tennis courts. 

●​ District leaders and Wold staff met with Xcel Energy to review the energy efficiency “bundles” available to the district 
and their return on investment. 

 
User Groups 

●​ Wold will meet with the kitchen and culinary FACS user groups on Aug. 29. 
●​ Wold will meet with the business and career technical education departments again when school resumes. 

 
City of Northfield collaboration 

●​ The traffic study has been completed and reviewed. We are awaiting the final report. 
●​ The next meeting with the City of Northfield will be held in mid-August. 

 
Upcoming meetings and discussions 

●​ A security review with first responders will be held on Aug. 25. 
●​ A building standards review meeting focused on the civil engineering components will be held on Aug. 27. 
●​ The kitchen and culinary user group will meet on Aug. 27. 
●​ A progress meeting will be held on Aug. 12 with representatives from Xcel Energy about their energy design 

assistance program. 
●​ A core planning group update is scheduled for Sept. 9. 
●​ An update for high school staff will be held in September. 
●​ Representatives from the district and Wold will staff a table at NHS parent-teacher conferences on Sept. 24 to show 

initial building renderings. 
●​ Knutson and Rockwise (a third party vendor contracted by Wold) will conduct independent initial schematic design 

budget reviews. 
●​ The geothermal Darcy System test wells are in process. Recent weather delayed the tests. 
●​ The geotechnical report has been received and is being reviewed. 
●​ A school board update will be provided on Sept. 22.  

 
 
 
 


